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3 RIVERSIDE PARK AND CAIRD PARK - APPLICATION TO HOLD CARNIVALS
(AN 289-2002)

A request has been received from Hornes Pleasure Fairs, Dunfermline for permission to operate a carnival
from 4th April to 4th May, 2003 and 29th September to 12th October, 2003 inclusive at Riverside Park,
Dundee and also from 7th to 18th May, 2003 and 15th to 28th September, 2003 inclusive at Caird Park,
Dundee.

It is recommended that permission be granted and that it be remitted to the Director of Economic
Development to negotiate a licence fee subject to the Council's normal conditions of let, which includes the
closing down of the carnival operations each evening by 9.30 pm.

The Committee's instructions are requested.


